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FRIENDS OF SCOUTING 

December 1, 2015 
 
 
Dear Friends and Fishermen: 
 
We have a great number of fishermen who enjoy the privilege of fishing in Lake 
Remmick at Camp Dittmer every year.  The lake offers some of the best fishing in the 
area, and season after season, we see many of our friends returning. 
 
Fishing at Camp Dittmer is by permit only.  To earn a permit, fishermen may: 
 
  1).  Make a contribution to the Iroquois Trail Council’s “Friends of Scouting” 
campaign of not less than fifty dollars ($50.00).  Please include “Camp Dittmer 
Fishing Permit” in the memo section of your check or money order. 
 
The dollars generously contributed by all of our fishermen friends are reinvested in 
Camp Dittmer and help to improve the facility.  Some of you who return year after 
year may have seen some of the improvements that have been made possible 
through your generosity.  Every dollar does count! 
 
All fishermen must have a current signed and dated “Hold Harmless Agreement” on 
file at our Scout Service Center.  NO PERMITS will be issued until the Hold Harmless 
Agreement is returned. 
 
I thank you in advance for your contribution and your continued generosity. 
 
With Many Thanks, 
 

James McMullen 
 

James C. McMullen 
Scout Executive 


